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This case concerns the alleged improper creation of a joint employer
arrangement when a retired employee was used to inspect work-being performed by
an outside contractor.

In November 1987, a retired employee was "hired" through a temporary
agency. The retiree was sent to the agency by a PG&E General Foreman. The work
he performed was that of a bargaining unit Inspector. According to the General
Foreman, a short-term need for inspection existed because of a work load peak.

The Committeeis in agreement that a joint employer relationship
existed between the Company and the temporary agency through which the retiree
was hired. The use of this agency employee was for less than 90 workdays and is
in compliance with Review Committee Decision 1637. Therefore, no violation of
the agreement occurred, and the case is closed without adjustment. Such closure
should be so noted by the Local Investigating Committee.
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